
Dear Committee, 

I’m writing this letter in support of nuclear power and believe that there is growing 
community support around the consideration of nuclear power as an alternative to other 
forms of power generation. 

I also believe that at the very leased, the option to be able to discuss and debate nuclear 
power in our political forums are an essential right to enable good policy outcomes, without 
being politicised in outdated historical propaganda and cultural dogma pushed by 
politicians.  

I believe It’s time for Australia to have an open, modern inclusive discussion about nuclear 
power. Australia has rich reserves of both uranium and thorium which are required to 
generate nuclear power. This in itself should be a good enough reason to consider a rational 
debate. 

There’s no doubt public support is growing, so I call on the committee to accept my 
submission in the support of nuclear power and convey this support onto to the inquiry. 

Thank you for the opportunity and your hard work in compiling these submissions 

Warm Regards 

Nunzio Grimaldi 

  

Forestdale 
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